
LETTER TO THE EDITOR 

Sir, 
I regret that an acknowledgement was inadvertently omit­
ted from my article entitled 'Tumour fluorescence and 
tumour-associated fluorescence of choroidal melanomas', 
which was published in the last issue of Eye (6(6): 
587-593; 1992). I would have had great pleasure in giving 
Professor W. R. Lee due credit for the pathology per-
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formed at the Tennent Institute, Glasgow, which is where I 
was working at the time the paper was written. 

Berti] E. Damato 

St. Paul's Eye Unit 

Royal Liverpool University Hospital 

Prescot Street 
Liverpool L 7 8XP, UK 
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